
Queen’s Valley School 
Parental Note – All Classes 

QVS/2019-20/CC-13                      
 

Tuesday, 1st Oct, 2019 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from the QVS Family. 
 

Swachhata Hi Seva ( SHS ) Campaign 2019 was launched by the 

Hon’ble  Prime Minister on 11th September 2019 which focused 

on plastic waste management. Under this campaign, we the staff 

and students at QVS take a pledge to replace the following items 

made of plastic with the following suggested alternatives:  

• Plastic Bottles – to be replaced with the stainless steel 

bottles. 

• Plastic Tiffin Box – To be replaced with stainless steel tiffin. 

• Plastic spoon/fork – To be replaced with stainless steel 
spoon/fork. 

• Plastic/polythene bag – To be replaced with cloth or jute bag. 

• Aluminum Foil – to be replaced with cloth napkin or butter 
paper. 
 

Let us join our hands towards keeping our country clean, children 
safe and environment happy.  
 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
 
PRINCIPAL 


